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The Advisory Group met on May 2, 2019 at the CANSA board room due to the fact that
the Continuing Care board room was in use.

The Coordinators report was presented, and it was noted that more individual groups
were calling on his services for presentations to their groups. This is welcome news that
the Senior Safety Program is getting out to the public.

The Cumberland Senior Safety Society has been informed that it has been assigned its
own vendor number with the Department of Seniors.

On May 16™ the Advisory Group participated in a financial review of the Society with the
goal being to review and sign off on the 2018-2019 financial statement for the Society.

This year's AGM will be held in June, date TBD, between 11:00 am and 1:00 pm in the
CANSA boardroom. Lunch will be provided.

| attended the Senior’s Safety Program Provincial Conference May 15 & 16, 2019 at the
Best Western Plus in Bridgewater NS. This conference was very well attended. Guest
speakers were the Honourable Leo A. Glavine, Minister of the Department of Seniors,
as well as the Deputy Minister for Department of Seniors Simon d’Entremont. This was
the first Provincial Conference for the Senior's Safety Program providing an opportunity
to meet and share opinions on what we need, and where we go from here.



